

SAVE THE DATE!

It's more than just a mission fair! We will also be having our annual meeting of the corporation for Muskingum Valley Presbytery and a specially-called meeting to approve our new budget for our new fiscal year, beginning July 1, 2015.

Bring a chair, some food to share, and show you care!

More details will be available in the weekly emailed update.

Stay tuned!

JOIN US!

When: Saturday, June 27, 2015

Where: MVP Mission Center

Purpose: Gathering together to celebrate our shared mission in Jesus

Registrations for Booths Due: May 28, 2015

How do you join the fun? Contact Rick at richard.hastings40@gmail.com

Have a Booth at the Mission Fair!

We are asking churches to provide a Booth to highlight your church's mission work (or a canopy, a tent, a table...or whatever!) We want this Mission Fair to provide a fun and free family outing for our community members as well as raise awareness about the great local mission opportunities that are available. To do that, we'd like for each Booth to offer a free food (like chips, soda, water, hotdogs... whatever your group would like to bring).

The doors are wide open as far as creativity, so don't be afraid to think outside the box! We really want to show our community that missions are possible for little churches and big churches alike. We also hope to provide networking opportunities for churches to partner with each other if God speaks to them about a particular mission. We hope that you will prayerfully consider participating in this event with us!